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Notification of Public Consultation
Draft By-law for the use of Shipping Containers
The Township of Billings is inviting public input on a proposed draft by-law to regulate the use of shipping containers within the Township. As rural communities continue to grow and evolve, the Township recognizes the increasing desire for the use of containers for storage for agriculture, commercial needs and for possible residential construction purposes. This consultation aims to gather feedback from residents, property owners, business owners and stakeholders on how best to manage the presence, location, and condition of shipping containers in a way that reflects community needs, safety standards, and rural character.
We invite you to review the draft by-law and complete the consultation form linked below. Your input will help shape the final version of the by-law and ensure it is fair, balanced, and reflective of our rural values.
Copies of the bylaw will be available at the at the Township Office and on the Township website under
the By-law page with all comments being presented in writing or via email to bylaw@billingstwp.ca. All comments must have the residents name and contact information included.

Comments
(Please provide your comment in the space below and on the reverse side. Add more sheets if necessary)

                                                              Name: ________________________________

                                                        Phone/email: __________________________

                                                        Date: _________________________________



_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________



_____________________________________________________________________________________







_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

The Township of Billings collects personal information on this form for the purpose of receiving comments and communicating back to the commenter through our consultation process. The information is collected under the authority of the Municipal Act, S.O. 2001, c. 25. 
Questions about the collection of personal information should be directed to the following:
Clerk’s Department - The Township of Billings, 
15 Old Mill Road, Kagawong, ON P0P1J0
Tel:705-282-2611 Email: deputyclerk@billingstwp.ca
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